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C I T Y   C O U N C I L 

 
April 30, 2018 

 
A special meeting of the City of Petoskey City Council was held in the City Hall Community Room, 
Petoskey, Michigan, on Monday, April 30, 2018.  This meeting was called to order at 5:30 P.M.; then, 
after a recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, a roll call then 
determined that the following were  
 
    Present: John Murphy, Mayor  
    Kate Marshall, City Councilmember 
    Izzy Lyman, City Councilmember      
    Grant Dittmar, City Councilmember 
    Jeremy Wills, City Councilmember   
    
   Absent: None  
 
Also in attendance were City Manager Robert Straebel, Clerk-Treasurer Alan Terry, Public Safety 
Director Matthew Breed, Public Works Director Michael Robbins, Parks and Recreation Director 
Kendall Klingelsmith, City Planner Amy Tweeten and Administrative Assistant Sarah Bek. 
 
Discuss Status of 2015 Action Plan & Identify Future City Goals 
The City Manager reviewed that City Council requested a special meeting to discuss the status of the 
City’s 2015 Action Plan as well as identify new goals for the City to pursue over the next few years.  
The City Manager briefly reviewed the status of the four goals. 
 
City Councilmembers and staff discussed each goal and concurred to insure a long-term sustainable 
City budget.  City Councilmembers provided relevant and attainable goals and staff will revise and 
update the Action Plan with the proposed changes.  The Action Plan will be distributed at a future 
Council meeting for discussion and possible approval.  
 
There being no further business to come before the City Council, this April 30, 2018, meeting of the 
City Council adjourned at 8:15 P.M. 
 
 
John Murphy, Mayor  Alan Terry, City Clerk-Treasurer 


